St. Monica's Catholic Primary School Lent Term



10th February 2017

tkingassociates.com

For uniform orders

www.st-monicas.co.uk

Have a good half term break!

Thank you to so many of you for attending parents' evening this week. We hope you found it a useful opportunity to share in your children's learning. The children have worked hard this half term and we are sure they will continue to do so next half term as we engage in our Lenten Journey towards Easter. We trust the children will enjoy their holiday and return to school refreshed on Monday 20th February.

IT WAS A BEAUTIFUL WEDDING!

We had a wonderful Teddy Bear's Wedding on Tuesday when our teddies, Princess and Roary. enjoyed their celebration with a wedding ceremony, rings, confetti and flowers that the children had made.





After the ceremony, we had speeches and wedding cake that the children had made before finishing the experience with a disco!

POETRY COMPETITION WINNERS

WINNER: Michelle Okyere (5AC)



RUNNERS UP: Maxina Ernest (4AB) & Olivia Sachdeva (5AW)

Golden Ticket Winners

Well done to our Golden Ticket winners for outstanding work over the last couple of weeks - Jerome & Cassius (Y6), Brianna & Gracie (Y5), Daniel & Patrick (Y4), Filip & Sasha (Y3), Maja & Abhia(Y2), Kayla & Dylan (Y1), Nana & Taylen (YR) and Tobi, Josh and Preston from Nursery.